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Dear Parent/ Carer,

As you are aware, the school will be opening for Year 8 on Friday 3rd September.  On this day, the government guidance requires us to test the students upon entry to the building. This process needs to be completed twice. Should you not wish for your child to be tested, please complete the following form https://forms.gle/yYeysKgtt4LJLzWo8 or contact the academy on 01253 353155.
If we do not hear from you, we assume you consent to the testing procedure.
Once the students in each class have been tested they will wait on the tennis courts until all results for that class have been established. The students will then return home. Any students that test positive will be sent home with PCR home testing kit in order to confirm the result. If the PCR test is positive the student will isolate for 10 days in line with Government guidance. At this point there should be no contacts as the student will have been supervised exclusively in an outdoor environment.  

Testing will commence at the following times for each form:

	8T
	8.40-9.00

	8O
	9.00-9.20

	8A
	9.20-9.40

	8S
	9.40-9.55

	8P
	9.55-10.15

	8I
	10.15-10.35

	8R
	10.35-10.55


Please ensure that your child arrives, at the Sports Hall just before the allocated time for their form.
The entrance to the Sports Hall is on Garstang Road West.  The postcode is FY3 7JH.
We hope you have a restful summer and we are really looking forward to welcoming you in September.

Yours sincerely,
Mr J Woods

Headteacher
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Success nothing less








                                                                                                    


